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q record number of commuters has signed up for rebates as frequent drivers on the toll roads operated by
the Miami-Dade Expressway Authority, according to the agency.

This year, more than 84,000 drivers registered for the rebates under the Frequent Driver Rewards Program.

The registration period, which began in January, ended Friday.

The 3-year-old program allows drivers with a SunPass account in good standing to register between January
and March, and qualify for a refund by December if they spend a minimum of $100 annually on any of the five
MDX expressways: State Road 112 (Airport Expressway); State Road 836 (Dolphin Expressway); State Road
874 (Don Shula Expressway); State Road 878 (Snapper Creek Expressway); and State Road 924 (Gratigny
Parkway).

The full story can be found at MiamiHerald.com
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